Cao’s Chronicles         10/12/2018


The end of the first quarter is only days away…how?   It was good to see some of you helping with the Fruitville Garden on Saturday.  We are working again this Saturday morning if you can spare a couple of hours.  In math this week we finished our unit on shapes and began to learn about time.  We will be learning time to the 5 minutes, so be sure to ask your child what time it is, especially on an analogue clock.  In E.L.A. we took our quarter one benchmark test and completed our work on gathering information from the illustrations and text about the characters, setting, and plot.  We also worked on putting commas in sentences with three or more like things (He can run, hop, and jump.)  Finally, in E.L.A. we learned how to classify different types on nouns; people, places, things, animals, and proper nouns.  This is a skill they will be working on throughout the year.  In science we continued our unit on matter.  We have been talking about the properties of matter (texture, color, buoyancy, magnetism, shape, weight, size) and if the matter is a solid, liquid, and gas.      

Classroom Sponsorship – Thank you to the families who have sponsored our class.  Only one week left to get those in.   100% of the proceeds from the sponsorship goes to the school.  Every $ helps!


Pumpkinville – The students should be reading their book for Pumpkinville.   I am still waiting on a few of you to let me know what they are reading and who they will be.
If you have any questions, please contact me.  
Have a lovely weekend!
A.R.


Our goal for the first quarter is 6 with an 80% pass rate.  





________ points with __________ %





Students who double their goal earn a pizza lunch with Mrs. Cao.  Only 1 day left!











Upcoming Events


10/15 – End of 1st Quarter


10/16 – Our class goes to Book Fair


10/18 – F.S.T. to see Peter Pan


10/18 – School Carnival 3-6


10/19 – Professional Day (no school for students)


10/25 – Student of the Month


10/26 -  1st Quarter P.R.P.


10/31 – Pumpkinville


11/1 – Fall picture retake day


Busy rest of the month!!!











Homework – There is no spelling next week due to there being no school on Friday and us having a field trip on Thursday.  Take the time to do some extra reading.  Please complete 2 sessions of Xtra Math and read the 90 minutes.  Although homework is not graded it does count towards work habits, which is one of the requirements for the P.R.P. party.  We do not have a lot of homework, so it is doable. 








